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Torrington Parks and Recreation in Collaboration with the Torrington 

First Congregational Church to Host Annual Winter Carnival 
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TORRINGTON CT – January 28, 2015 – The City of Torrington Parks & Recreation 
Department, in conjunction with the Torrington First Congregational Church will host 
their annual Winter Carnival event on Saturday, February 7th from 1:00-4:00 PM 
(weather permitting) on Riverside Avenue at Major Besse Park and the First 
Congregational Church.   A snow/rain date is scheduled for Saturday, February 14, 
2015.  
 
Outdoor activities will include;  music, carnival games, snow globe photos, ice sculpting 
demonstration, sledding, ice skating, hayrides, petting farm, pony rides, bon fire by local 
scouts, News 8 Mobile Weather Lab, and a visit by Sonar the mascot of the Hartford 
Wolf Pack.   
 
Indoors activities will include; arts and crafts projects, face painting, snow globe photos, 
a demonstration by Curious Creatures, and a puppet show by Puppettude of St. Paul’s 
Lutheran Church.  
 
The First Congregational Church will have food for sale, including hot dogs, popcorn, 
hot chocolate, soda, and water.  The Northwest Hills Credit Union will provide free 
Cotton Candy. We will also be holding a Chili Contest.  Anyone interested in entering 
the contest must pre-register at the Parks and Recreation Department. 
 
This event is free and open to the public.  Call (860) 489-2274 for more information.  We 
hope to see you at the Winter Carnival for a great day of fun! 
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